VERTEBRATE PALAEONTOLOGY NEBRASKA STATE MUSEUM

June 17, 1937.

Mr. W. S. Campbell, University of Oklahoma, Norman, Oklahoma.

My dear Mr. Campbell;

I am answering your letter of May 28 in regard to the set of drawings which you have because Doctor Barbour is leaving for the east this evening and upon his return will have to leave immediately for Texas and New Mexico.

This museum is a natural history museum and consequently we would not be interested in the drawings which you are offering for sale.

I would advise you to address the State Historical Society at the State Capitol Building, Lincoln, Nebraska. They might be very pleased to have an opportunity to make such a purchase.

Thanking you for bringing this to our attention and hoping you find a buyer, I am

Very truly yours,

Erwin H. Barbour.

EHB: EFE